
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

CB/CO/ADMIN/ALLDEPTS/SPORTANDPERFORMANCE/SPORTSAWARDSEVENING           6th September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
  
We are excited to announce our very first Sports Awards Evening at The Halliwell Jones Stadium (Platinum 
Lounge) to mark the ever-thriving sporting culture and considerable sporting achievements of individual 
students and the various Sir Thomas Boteler Church of England High School sports’ teams.  
   
We will be holding this year’s celebration of Sport on Tuesday 12th September in the Platinum Lounge 
at the Halliwell Jones Stadium, Mike Gregory Way, Warrington, WA2 7NE. There will be special 
guests from the world of Elite Sport, brief speeches by way of review of the season and presentations of 
awards. Doors open at 6.00pm so that we can be seated for a prompt start at 6.30pm. Dress code for 
students is full school uniform. The evening finishes at approximately 8pm. This event is invite only, therefore 
your child has been nominated for an award. 
   
To reserve your seats, please click on the link below and complete the form by 12 noon on Friday 8th 
September.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Ah5e0rdtCk  
 
I have every confidence that this will be one of the highlights of the school calendar and may be over-
subscribed due to the vast array of extra-curricular sport on offer. If Parents or Carers are unable to attend, 
students may still be permitted to do so, however please do state this and give permission on the link 
provided.  
  
We look forward to celebrating with you and our young people very soon!   
  
If you happen to have technical issues submitting your tickets via the above link, please email 
cburbidge@boteler.org.uk and I will assist you further.  
 
Important note re parking: please park at the stadium / Tesco off Winwick Road. Please go to main 
reception enter your full vehicle registration number into the ipad. This will give you free parking. The 
reception will be operated by a Warrington Wolves employee should you have any problems or queries. 
 
Mr C Burbidge  
Director of Sport and Performance  
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